
 

 

 

                                      P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

                                                                                                     Dated: 15/05/2025 

Subject: Public Notice Regarding Circulation of Fake Information on 

Distribution of Marks for AIAPGET-25 (Ayurveda)-reg. 

It has come to the notice of the National Commission for Indian System of 

Medicine (NCISM), New Delhi that false and misleading information is being  circulated on 

various social media platforms including WhatsApp, Instagram, and others. This content 

falsely claims to present the subject-wise distribution of marks/blueprint for AIAPGET-

25 (Ayurveda) and is being wrongly attributed to NCISM, New Delhi 

The Commission categorically states that no such official document, blueprint, or 

subject-wise mark distribution for AIAPGET-25 has been released or approved by NCISM. 

The content in circulation is completely fake and we urge all to disregard such 

unauthenticated messages. 

All stakeholders are hereby advised to rely only on official information published 

through the NCISM website (www.ncismindia.org) and through other authorized 

Government communication channels. 

Spreading or endorsing such unverified content is a serious violation that creates 

confusion  among aspirants. NCISM reserves the right to initiate strict legal action against 

individuals or groups responsible for creating, forwarding, or promoting such fake news. 

Public is cautioned to remain vigilant and responsible. 

 

 

 

         Sachidanand Prasad 

         Secretary, NCISM 

 

 

 




